
AGL are currently planning a project that will source gas from 
Australian and international suppliers to use in south-eastern Australia.  
Crib Point has been identified as the preferred option for the import 
jetty to accommodate this and a feasibility study is now underway. 

If the project goes ahead, LNG will be transported by ship from 
interstate and overseas and transferred to a Floating Storage and 
Regasification Unit (FSRU) moored at the existing Crib Point jetty. An 
FSRU is a ship that can transport, store and convert LNG back into 
gas prior to releasing it into the domestic gas pipeline network. A new 
pipeline will be constructed between Crib Point and Pakenham. 

AGL is hosting a drop-in information session at Cowes Cultural Centre. 
Representatives from AGL, and environmental consultant’s Jacobs will 
be on hand to provide information on the project, hear any concerns or 
ideas and answer any questions community members may have. 

This is an informal session where community members can stop by 
anytime between 6pm and 8pm to ask questions of the project team. 

More information

If you are interested in the project but cannot attend this session you 
can find more information on the project at agl.com.au/cribpoint  
or you can call Jay Gleeson, AGL Community Relations Manager, 
on 0499 027 630.

Gas Import Jetty and Pipeline Project
Drop-in information session 

agl.com.au/cribpoint

When:	 Thursday, 15 March from 6pm to 8pm

Where:	 Cowes Cultural Centre, 91-97 Thompson Avenue, Cowes


